
Hardin County Water District No. 1 
Serving Hardin County for Over 70 Years 

1400 Rogersville Road 
Radcliff, KY 40160 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

September 27, 2023 

RE: Formal Application to Increase Rates Pursuant to 
Purchased Water Adjustment Regulation 807 KAR 5:068 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

The Hardin County Water District (the "District") respectfully requests that the Commission allow for 
an adjustment to our rates in accordance with 807 KAR 5:068 on Purchased Water Adjustments. 

The District was notified by its supplier, Louisville Water Company, that it will increase its wholesale 
rate by $0.08 per 1000 gallons. This increase was effective on July 1, 2023. The District intends to 
pass this increase through to our customers by including an additional $0.04 per 1000 gallons from 
the additional water cost of $46,379 in accordance with 807 KAR 5:068. This rate adjustment will be 
in effect for all water used on or after October 1, 2023. 

Pursuant to the Commission's previous investigation, findings, and order in Commission Cases 
2012-00151 and 2011-00461, the District has included its increased electric costs, per 1000 gallons 
purchased, from the required cost to pump the purchased water from Louisville Water Company into 
the District's system. 

The following documentation is enclosed in support of this application: 

• Purchased Water Adjustment Form 
• Exhibit A - Letter of Notice of Wholesale Water Rate Increase dated March 14, 2023 
• Exhibit B - Purchased Water Adjustment Worksheet 
• Exhibit C - Notice to Customers - Schedule of Current and Proposed Rates 
• Exhibit D — Affidavit of Notice to Customers 
• Exhibit E — HCWD1 Board Resolution Authorizing Proposed Rates 

Please contact me if you need additional information. 

Sincerel 

ep n M. Hogan 
General Manager 

Phone: 1-270-351-3222 FAX: 1-270-352-3055 
www.HCWD.com 


